
DRAFT RESOLUTION 
 
 

Re:  B.C. Legislative Assembly 
 
THAT Council participate in the B.C. Legislative Assembly consultation process and direct staff to draft 
a letter of support for ride-hailing in B.C.; 

AND THAT staff report back to Council at the January 15, 2018 AM Meeting. 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Legislative Assembly of B.C. authorized an all-party select committee to conduct an inquiry into 
ride-hailing in B.C.  The City of Kelowna has been invited to provide feedback no later than Monday, 
January 15, 2018 in areas related to: 

1. the potential impacts of ride-hailing on different communities across the province, and  

2. the form of a preferred regulatory regime that would allow ride-hailing to operate in BC. 

 
 
 
Date: January 8, 2018 

 


